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Kirkland, April

From: dpasstevens@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Priscilla Stevens 
<dpasstevens@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 06, 2019 4:25 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: NECEC Wildlife Impacts Not Properly Avoided, Mitigated, or Compensated

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear Maine Department of Environmental Protection, 

 

I cannot believe that we are so completely short sighted as to permanently ruin a beautiful undeveloped forest ecosystem  for 

Massachusetts and a few temporary construction jobs! ( CMP will be putting in charging stations anyway, this is how they make 

their money.). We need to protect this land for MAINERS not deplete it for CMP and the benefit of Massachusetts. 

Please stand back and look at the big picture.  Maine is an ideal that needs to be PROTECTED if we are going to continue to live 

the life we traditionally have into the future.  Please follow the lead of Vermont and New Hampshire and say NO to this 

outrageous destruction of our state. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Priscilla Stevens 

18 Gannett Ln  East Winthrop, ME 04343 


